
○ Notice of town road, Yodogawa-sen, closure 

(February 17, 2023) 
 

 

Notice of town road, Yodogawa-sen, closure 
 

 

The Yakushima District Forest Office will conduct logging operations on a section of 

Yodogawa-sen to remove several trees that may be hazardous to public safety.  

The section between Yakusugi Land and the Kigensugi bus stop will be closed to all traffic 

from March 2 to March 13. Please refrain from using the Yodogawa Trail Entrance 

during this time. 

We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause you. 

By considering the impacts of tourists, Yakusugi Museum will open its doors 

admission free from Thursday, March 2 to Friday, March 10, 2023 (March 7 is closed). 

We greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
 

Administrative 
Organization in Charge 

Yakushima District Forest Office 

Closure zone 
A section of the town road, Yodogawa Line, between Yakusugi 
Land 2nd parking lot and Kigensugi bus stop 

Closure Period 

From Thursday, March 2 to Monday, March 13, 2023. 

(The planned closure period may be shortened depending on 

the progress of the logging operation.) 

Type of Road Closure Full road closure 

Notification Document 
Notification of town road, Yodogawa-sen, closure  

( → Downloadable PDF Japanese / English) 

Inquiry/Contact 
0997-46-2111  
(Yakushima District Forest Office) 

Other 

Yakusugi Museum will open its doors admission free from 

Thursday, March 2 to Friday, March 10, 2023 (March 7 is closed). 

Yakusugi Museum Contact Number: 0997-46-3113 

Yakusugi Museum website address: http://www.yakusugi-museum.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arakawa Trail Entrance 

 

 

To Jomonsugi cedar 

Yakusugi 
Land 

Arakawa Sansaro 

↕× Yodogawa  

Trail Entrance 
Closure zone  
(There is no alternative route.) 

* Do not use Yodogawa Trail Entrance during the closure period! 

To Mt. Miyanoura 

tel:0997-43-5900

